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Barry O'Farrell

From: John Spira {johnspira@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 14 June 2013 8:37 AM

To: <office@premier.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: <office@hazzard.minister.nsw.gov.au>

Dear Mr O'farrell and Mr Hazzard,

The following is the text of a submission | have mailed to The Dept of Planning and
Infrastructure objecting to the Wallarah 2 Coal Project.

| am a resident of NSW and wish to lodge an objection to the following mining proposal -

The Wallarah 2 Coal Project which is proposed for the Wyong Local Government Area, on
the Central Coast of NSW, north-east of Sydney and south of Newcastle.

The Wallarah 2 Coal Project application has already been refused once, based on the
proponent’s failure to adequately address issues of water quality, ecological, subsidence
and heritage impacts. The proponent has not made any substantial changes to their
proposal and it remains to be against the public interest. It should therefore be rejected
once and for all.

Yours sincerely,

John Spira

14/06/2013



